
 

 

 

EXTENSION OF TRADING HALT  
 

 

The Board of Directors of the Company (the “Board”) would like to inform that the 

Company has on 29 November 2021 halted the trading of its shares (the “Trading Halt”) 

in anticipation of a revision in the fund raising exercise which it is in the midst of 

conducting. As the revision involves more potential investors, more time is needed by the 

Company to complete the necessary documents for the preparation of the relevant 

announcement for release to the shareholders in enabling them to make informed 

decision. The Company has consulted the Singapore Exchange and at the Company’s 

request, the Singapore Exchange has granted an extension of the trading halt by one day 

(i.e., the trading halt may be lifted no later than 8.30 a.m. on 3 December 2021). 
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Dr Colin Chan Kum Lok 

Chairman and CEO 
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